

The NHBZ Sisterhood wishes you Health, Happiness & Prosperity in the New Year...

...and invites you to wish L'Shana Tova Tikatevu to everyone in our NHBZ family!

Make your check payable to NHBZ – write 'Sisterhood Greeting' on the memo line – suggested minimum donation is \$10 per name – no maximum!

Names will be published in the 5785 Rosh Hashanah Bulletin

Send your contribution, along with the form below, by September 15 to:

NHBZ Sisterhood 650 North Price Road St. Louis, MO 63132 Deadline approaching.
Help us reach our goal.
Send your donation today.

or you may email your greeting information directly to bookkeeper@nhbz.org or visit the website www.nhbz.org to make a payment

FOR QUESTIONS, CALL THE NHBZ OFFICE, 314-991-2100, EXT.3, OR EMAIL: sisterhood@nhbz.org

NHBZ SISTERHOOD NEW YEAR GREETING ~ FOR ROSH HASHANAH 5785 BULLETIN Name

Phone_____Email____

Amount enclosed \$_____ [suggested minimum donation is \$10 per name - no maximum!]

Please list my name as follows:

Proceeds benefit NHBZ's Passport to Israel Program and other NHBZ Sisterhood projects

Wishing you a Good and Sweet Year!

